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November 3, 2014
CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Sierra Club Ms. Kathy Hanratty
131 N. High Street, Suite 605 9059 Auburn Road
Columbus, Ohio 43215 Chardon, Ohio 44024

Dear Sierra Club and Ms. Hanratty:

The undersigned represents the Geauga Park District. This letter is to demand that you cease
and desist from using the name and logo of the Geauga Park District, which appears in various locations
on the website of Sierra Club Northeast Ohio Group, including on its homepage and as part of the Nov.
/ Dec. 2014 Newsletter posted Oct. 25, 2014. You have not obtained permission of the Geauga Park
District to be displaying such name and logo and the inclusion improperly and confusingly associates
the Geauga Park District with the Sierra Club. Further, such creates a false impression as to the origin
of the information and opinions contained in the Newsletter.

In addition, the article itself contains various objectionable and untrue statements, including a
claim that recent changes at the Park District indicate a “clear move to defunding the park district.”
Given the misappropriation of the Geauga Park District name and logo used in conjunction with the
Newsletter, the Geauga Park District demands that you repost the Newsletter without the Geauga Park
District name and logo, and clearly designate in the Newsletter that such statements and opinions are no
way associated with the views and beliefs of the Geauga Park District.

If you fail to remove the Geauga Park District name and logo and/or fail to repost the Nov./Dec.
2014 Newsletter immediately, then the Geauga Park District will explore all available remedies,
including judicial relief.

Sincerely,

THRASHER, DINSMORE & DOLAN
\9/7 78 £ [N M‘\.@
David M. Ondrey
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